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A Message from Mrs Hewitt 
 
We have had another great week in school. Thank you to the year one teachers for leading a 
phonics lesson and a phonics workshop for the year one parents. We hope you enjoyed it and 
found it informative. Year 2 had a snowy day at Warwick Castle this week as part of their topic on 
Castles. It was not quite the weather we had hoped for when booking the trip, but it was still a 
great day out. The MAB children enjoyed their trip to Cadbury world. 
 
Friday 17th March is Comic Relief Day. This year’s theme is ‘Dress Up For Joy.’ Children can dress 
up in bright clothes, bright socks- anything that makes them happy for a donation to the Comic 
Relief Charity.  Click link to donate via the Just Giving app. 
 
There is a Speech & Language Parent Workshop for Reception parents with Jacqui Woodcock (our 
Speech and Language specialist) on Thursday 23rd March 9 - 10am. If you are interested in 
attending please contact senteam@meadows.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 

Headteacher recruitment: 
I hope you have had a lovely few weeks since half term and managed to stay safe despite the 
challenges that the recent weather has given us. By now I'm sure you are all well aware that we 
have reluctantly accepted the resignation of Mrs. Hewitt and would like to make public our thanks 
for the amazing work she has done during her time both as Deputy Head and recently as 
Headteacher.  To lead the school with such vision, humility and commitment for more than 10 
years - including getting our children through a nationwide pandemic - Sue has been nothing 
short of remarkable.   
 
We will as a community be forever indebted for her work and will miss her greatly.  I wanted to 
inform you all that we have begun our recruitment process which involves a sub committee of our 
Governing Body working with the Local Authority in order to recruit the best possible candidate 
for our outstanding staff, learners and community. 
 
We will keep you updated where we can throughout the process and would once again like to pass 
on our thanks to the staff for their dedication, our children for being superstars and our families 
for your ongoing support. 
 
Many thanks  
Andi Lynch 
Chair of Governors of Meadows First School. 
 

https://trk.justgiving.com/f/a/6XJUjWszjz-6ltUILs0i0w~~/AAME8QA~/RgRlz2uvP4QIAWh0dHBzOi8vd3d3Lmp1c3RnaXZpbmcuY29tL2Z1bmRyYWlzaW5nL3JlZG5vc2VkYXkyMy1tZWFkb3dzLWZpcnN0LXNjaG9vbD91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249bGNfZnJwX3NoYXJlX3RyYW5zYWN0aW9uX3RyYW5zYWN0aW9uYWxfLS1fcGFnZV9sYXVuY2hlZF8tLV9jYW1wYWlnbiZ1dG1fY29udGVudD1hMDIyNjM5MC1jYjdmLTQ2N2UtYWIyMi0zODNmNzQwY2ExZDQmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fc291cmNlPXBvc3RvZmZpY2UmdXRtX3Rlcm09MTY3NjQ2OTkzNDE3MVcDc3BjQgpj5a_m7GNEwxhQUhloZWFkQG1lYWRvd3Mud29yY3Muc2NoLnVrWAQAAAAD
https://trk.justgiving.com/f/a/6XJUjWszjz-6ltUILs0i0w~~/AAME8QA~/RgRlz2uvP4QIAWh0dHBzOi8vd3d3Lmp1c3RnaXZpbmcuY29tL2Z1bmRyYWlzaW5nL3JlZG5vc2VkYXkyMy1tZWFkb3dzLWZpcnN0LXNjaG9vbD91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249bGNfZnJwX3NoYXJlX3RyYW5zYWN0aW9uX3RyYW5zYWN0aW9uYWxfLS1fcGFnZV9sYXVuY2hlZF8tLV9jYW1wYWlnbiZ1dG1fY29udGVudD1hMDIyNjM5MC1jYjdmLTQ2N2UtYWIyMi0zODNmNzQwY2ExZDQmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fc291cmNlPXBvc3RvZmZpY2UmdXRtX3Rlcm09MTY3NjQ2OTkzNDE3MVcDc3BjQgpj5a_m7GNEwxhQUhloZWFkQG1lYWRvd3Mud29yY3Muc2NoLnVrWAQAAAAD


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND EVENTS 

Monday 13th March  Year 1– Animal Man visit  

Monday 13th March Special Someone Gift Sale 

Friday 17th March Comic Relief  

Sat 8th April Easter Picnic 

  

    
Cygnets   Oscar & Mylah – making such great progress with Phonics. 
Goslings Lazar – amazing talking and writing in English – Wow!  Charlie – brilliant attitude to working 
  independently.      
Caterpillars Penny L – working hard at her reading and spelling. Leo S – trying hard to master place value. 
Dragonflies Asha – excellent enthusiasm in all lessons. Toby – well done for doing lots of good writing in 
  English.    
Owls    Khalifa – being so focused & determined in Maths. Lily-Jane – always having such a great 
  enthusiastic attitude to her learning.       
Hedgehogs  Jack – focus on fractions. Olivia – hardwork with her handwriting.   
Sharks             Leni M & Zac L – amazing energy and effort in PE.   
Dolphins          Reuben D T – great skills and hard work in hockey. Oscar R B – working very hard on his 
                      handwriting.      
Jaguars           Marley – enthusiastic participation in activities at Harvington Hall. Jessica – trying really hard 
                      with her handwriting.                   
Tigers Kaius- for excellent work in history when finding out about the Tudors. Tegan- for working hard in                                    

all lessons and trying her best.

 

Internet Safety: I have been given some information about a useful website called 
common sense media (https://www.commonsensemedia.org/). It’s an online 
resource that enables parents to age check films, TV shows, apps, books and 
computer games etc. Both parents and children provide their honest opinion as to 
what age something is appropriate for.  You get three free searches a month. 
 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/


 

 
 

 

World Book Day- our Vocabulary Parade 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

The headteacher from North Bromsgrove High School contacted me this 
week with the news that they were awarded ‘Good’ in all areas by 
OFSTED. I have attached the letter sent to parents below.  
 


